
 Nether Alderley’s  

See overleaf for more information >>>> 

Drop-in Event Friday 17 March 2pm-6pm &      

Saturday 18 March 10am-1pm at the Parish Hall 

The Community’s Neighbourhood Plan, YOUR PLAN, is reaching 

the final stages before it has its statutory 6 weeks public            

consultation. It will then be submitted to a planning inspector for   

approval before its community referendum.    

YOUR PLAN is an important local document to help to protect our 

heritage assets, our countryside, our employment, promoting good 

design of our built environment to keep us safe and to protect our 

planet. It also needs to allow for the development we actually need.  

The Plan sits alongside Cheshire East Council’s Local Plan and, as 

the Planning Authority, they must have due regard to its policies, 

and so must developers. 

Come along to view our policies and talk to us about what it will 

mean for you, your families and your employees.  

THE VISION: Nether Alderley will be a welcoming and distinct semi

-rural community enjoying attractive countryside but with excellent 

links to nearby settlements. The character of Nether Alderley will be 

maintained and enhanced by preserving the parish’s historic       

environment whilst attracting the best of the new to provide an       

attractive place to live, work, and visit. 

Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 



At the event you will by able to view the  Plan’s policies on large 

display boards and talk to the people who have been building the 

Plan, based on community and stakeholder feedback.  

Before the event date, in early March, we will have posted a link to 

the final draft of the Plan on the Parish Council’s website: 

www.netheralderley parish.com  

The Plan will be too large to email but we can send you a link to 

the document, which you can easily download, if you email David, 

the Parish Clerk, at the following email address: 

clerk.napc@gmail.com  

Paper copies will also be available to view at Alderley Edge Library,               

The Churchill Tree Public House, Nether Alderley Primary School, 

Monks Heath Garage/shop and  Dunvilles Farm.      

If you have any problems viewing a copy you can call David on 

07717 244537 and he will help you.   

This is an important event and we do hope you will be able to visit.    

See YOU there  

https://www.netheralderleyparish.com/
mailto:clerk.napc@gmail.com?subject=Neighbourhood%20Plan

